
Air Force Character Reference Letter
From,
Dudley Laughlin
948 Duffy Street
La Crosse, IN 46348
Camp Tiger
Contact:315-745-7482

Date: June 17, 1981

To,
Robert Butler
Senior master sergeant
Eagle fleet
Camp Tiger

Dear sir,
I have been reviewing the performance of Amy over a period of 5 months and I
recommend that he be promoted to the position of the army as first class. He has
excellent sight skills and is one of our most decorated pilots. I am confident that he will
perform well at this position level.
Talking about his achievement he was also stationed in Iraq during the second Gulf
War and also received an award of honour for the exception of work he performed
there.

He is well-appraised by his peers and juniors. The plane engineers have rated him
highly best after reviewing the condition of the planes after each flight. Amy is one of
the best pilots I have seen and has a great love for his country and job too. Therefore, I
strongly recommend that he receive a promotion.

For further discussion you can call me on my given number or I can even meet you if
you would prefer. Thank you
Sincere regards,
Dudley Laughlin





